Athletics Director

UNIVERSITY
OF KENTUCKY
e ATHLETICS

June 12, 1996
The Jesse Owens Memorial Park Board
13075 Alabama Highway 157, Suite &
Moulton, AL 35650

Dear Board Members:

Memorial Coliseum

University of Kentucky
Lexington, Kentucky 40506-0019
606-257-8000, FAX: 606-323-1071

Regret I am unable to accept your invitation to attend the
dedication of the Jesse Owens Memorial Park. 1do appreciate

receiving the invitation.

Best of luck.

Sincerely,

& H”J-I]{\.,JI-}-

C. M. NEWTON

Director of Athletics

CMN/bi

An Equal Opportunity University



